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New London, CT: The Public Library of New London will be hosting a program for children of all ages, 

“Once Upon a Story Time” on Saturday, January 7, January 14, and January 21 from 1:00pm – 4:00pm. 

All who attend a program at the library will receive a $5 promotional price to the Eastern Connecticut 

Symphony Orchestra’s “Once Upon a Time…” concert held on Sunday, January 28 at 2:00pm at the 

Garde Arts Center. 

 

The Public Library of New London will be hosting “Once Upon a Story Time” on Saturday, January 7, 

January 14, and January 21 from 1:00pm to 4:00pm for children of all ages. These special programs will 

prepare children to fully enjoy the Eastern Connecticut Symphony Orchestra’s “Once Upon a Time…” 

concert being held on Sunday, January 28 at 2:00pm at the Art Gardes Center.. On January 7 there will 

be a craft, a reading of Hansel and Gretel in English and Spanish and face painting by Skadoodlez. On 

January 14 there will be brick building, a reading of Sleeping Beauty in English and Spanish and you can 

meet ballet dancers in costumes from the Eastern Connecticut Ballet. On January 21 there will be fairy 

tale coloring, a reading of Cinderella in English and Spanish and you can meet a bassoonist from the 

Eastern Connecticut Symphony Orchestra. All who attend a program at the library will receive a 

promotional price of $5 to the concert.  
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